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Gregory Plotko and Marissa Higgins authored an article, “WeWork's
Potential Bankruptcy Raises Issues for Landlords and Member-Tenants,”
that was published in the New York Law Journal. The article discusses
the most pressing issues for both landlords and tenants in the event of a
WeWork bankruptcy filing under the U.S. Bankruptcy Code.
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